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Picking up Shoes, Supplies, and Belongings:

Please arrange to pull into our bus loop between 9:00 a.m. and
3:30 p.m. on June 1* or 2™ to receive a bag with all your
child’s belongings, school work, and supplies still here at the
school. We will have tables set up by class outside with the
intention of drive through service*. Our staff will be outside to greet you. Please only
come on the day you are assigned as we wish to keep this as safe and smooth as possible.
If you have more than one child in our school, please come on the day assigned to
your YOUNGEST child.

’4@%/ MONDAY, JUNE 1* : Kindergarten- Grades 1, 2, 3
/

| | TUESDAY, JUNE 2" : Grades 4, 5, 6

l‘ *in case of rain, please pull up to the east doors (bus loop)
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A Note on Reporting:

All students will receive a final grade and a report card in June, as outlined in the
Manitoba Education COVID-19 Response Plan. Marks will be based, at minimum, on
the student’s performance at the time of the suspension of learning. Teachers will
provide a short summary of the outcomes they have addressed along with student
strengths and areas for growth for the coming year. Remember, no student will be
penalized due to the COVID-19 pandemic or due to barriers in achievement and
participation during the suspension of in-class learning. Report cards, supply lists, and
other year-end correspondence will be mailed out to families on June 29, Please
ensure your mailing address is up-to-date with our office before June 1°.

Save the Date:

Please know that we are thinking of a special, social-distanced, way to
celebrate the school year and our grade 6’s on June 26" between 10am-
noon. Further information will come through classroom teachers and via email

in the coming weeks.




